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Attachments to April 21, 2000 letter to C. Auer from W. Weppner (Teratology Studies in
Rats and Rabbits) '

1. Rat Teratology Study T-3351 Final Report Dec 19, 1983, Hazelton Laboratories
America Project #154-160.

2. December 7, 1983 Letter to Mr. William C. McCormick, III from E. Marshall
Johnson, Ph.D., reviewing draft of above.

3. Oral Teratology Study of FC-95 in Rats, Riker Laboratory, Experiment #
068TROQ08, December, 1980,

4. November 12, 1982, Letter to Franklin D. Griffith, Ph.D. from E. Marshall Johnson,
Ph.D., reviewing the above.

5. Oral (Stomach Tube) Developmental Toxicity Study of PFOS in Rabbits, Study
#418-012, January 11, 1999, Argns Laboratories.

Exhibit
1670

State of Minnesota v. 3M Co,,
Court File No. 27-CVv-10-28862

3MAQ00251392
1670.0001



